A, KELLY HARTSOCK
500 BRENTWOOD LANE APT. W
ALEXANDRIA, KY 41001
(270)-847-6889
KELLYHARTSOCK@INSIGHTBB.COM

April 20, 2010

Jim Palm, Superintendent
Southgate Independent School
William Blatt and Evergreen
Southgate, KY 41071

Mr. Palm:

This letter shall serve as notice that I, Kelly Hartsock, will not be returning as Preschool
Instructional Assistant for the 2010-11 school year. I would like to thank everyone at Southgate
for two wonderful years as part of the staff. I will miss each and every one of them. Each
person in this school has touched my life in his or her own special way. Thank you very much
for the opportunity to help so many young people grow.

Sincerely, ,
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Kelly Haftsock
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